
I have only taken up art as a hobby since 
retiring to Barnstaple in 2013, having 
been inspired by Frank Halliday on a 
cruise in 2014 I joined the Art for Leisure 
and Pleasure group.

My preference is to work in watercolour 
painting mainly skies, landscapes and 
boats. I have recently experimented with 
acrylic pour and my work can be seen 
in the Yarn Ball in Barnstaple.

Recently I have been working with ink and 
watercolour, which I call abstract. This has 
given me much enjoyment.

Some of my work has been exhibited in 
our local museum, Bideford Hospital and 
at the ALP exhibition during Easter 2022.

Carlo King


